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NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk  Friday 17th May 2024
This half term our school focus is:  Forgiveness

Dates For Your Diary
Monday 3rd June- Dolphin Class Ys 5 & 6, Residential to Porthpean
Tuesday 11th June- Sports Day 
Wednesday 12th June –Dolphins- Science Exhibition Trip.
Thursday 13th June –Reserve Sports Day
Friday 28th June - D-Day Tea Party!
Thursday 18th July –KS2 End of year school play, 6pm 
Friday 19th July–Prize Giving, 2pm at the Village Club
Monday 22nd July- Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly, 2pm 

Attendance
Starfish 74%
Seals 95.7%
Dolphins 90.8%
Congratulations Seals!
  Dolphins won the Lunchtime Award 

this week!

Praise Certificates

Starfish: Ottilie and Tommy    

Seals: Tally, Rosie and Florence

Dolphins: All of Year 6!

Congratulations all of you!

Friends of Flushing

Our wonderful Friends of Flushing, are 
hoping to support the upcoming Sports 

Day event by selling refreshments.
Should you be able to help in any way, 
please contact either Lisa or Tabitha. 

(Contact the school office and we’ll 
pass your details to them! ☺)

Just a note to say…
Carolyn Power has been appointed as Head 

Teacher of Flushing School.  
She will be starting here  in the Autumn Term.  

I’m sure you all join me in warmly welcoming her!  
There will be opportunities for you to meet Mrs. 

Power over the next half term.
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80
th

 Anniversary D-Day Celebrations

We are planning a special event, just after D-Day, to commemorate 

the

 80
th

 Anniversary of the end of World War Two.  

On Friday 28
th

 June, we are asking that pupils come to school 

dressed in red, white and blue.   We will have a tea-party just after 

lunch and the children will then sing a few songs from different 

eras between then and now.  

Parents are welcome to come and watch their children perform, I 

expect this will be around 2.30pm.  

If you are able to send in a small plate of food for your child to 

share, this would be gratefully received. 

We are currently looking to 

recruit a Midday Supervisor to 

work at Flushing School on a

Monday to Friday, 12-1.15pm. 

If you are interested, please pop 

into school and collect an 

application form.

Thank you!

May Reading Challenge!
Throughout May, we’re setting all 
pupils a challenge of trying to read 

aloud to someone at home, at least 20 
times across the month of May!  
(More, if possible, of course!)  

All pupils that manage to get their 20 
reads will get their names put in the 

hat and at least one will be drawn out 
for a prize!

ATTENTION PARENTS!
After half term, we are asking that pupils come straight into class when the gates open at 8.45am in 

the morning, rather than go to the playground to play.   
Morning work will be available for the children, as they arrive in their classes, and there will be no 

adults outside supervising the playground, at this time.
The Government have new legislation around school opening times, as from September, so this is 

considered to be a trial phase whilst we consult with all stakeholders and find the best way to make 
the new timings work, for our whole school community.

Please note, children will only be marked as ‘late’ if they arrive after 9am, as we usually do, during this 
trial period, so should your child catch the ferry in the morning, this will not adversely affect their 

attendance figures. 

Any queries, please pop into the office. 
Thank you for your continued support!
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It is with great sadness that I pay tribute to 

the staff, parents and pupils of

Mawnan C of E School, who tragically lost an 

inspirational teacher, Ross Barnes,  who 

passed away unexpectedly at the weekend.

From our community to yours, we are 

thinking of you all, at this very difficult time.

Let us pray.

Lord,

Thank you that you love each and every one 

of us enough to have died on a cross for us.

Thank you that you want each and every one 

of us to know your love and see your light, 

every day of our lives.

We are thankful that your light shines 

through others and that the light of others 

brings joy, love and hope to us.

Help us today to cherish and be thankful for 

our loved ones.

Bless our family, friends, colleagues and 

members of our community, God.

We pray for those who have lost loved 

ones.  Comfort them.

Help us see how our light shines on others 

and that, through this, we are glorifying 

you.

May we forever see your light, follow it and 

feel its warmth.

Amen

Cricket News!
Our amazing cricketers were out in force, this week.  

They played Kennall Vale School and won spectacularly-  
75-63 to Flushing! 

Alex M  was voted a stand-out star player by the rest of his team, 
achieving more runs than anyone else!  

Well done Cricketers, we’re so proud of you all!
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